
 

   

                       

  

  

 

 

 

 

What is it like to be a fish, a crab or and octopus? 

This week we will explore all the things we find “Under the Sea.”  

We will explore the worlds of Oceans through songs and stories such as “The 

Clumsy Crab,” “The Tickly Octopus,” and “The Fidgety Fish.” Counting and 

estimating of sea shells, fish and sea creatures will keep us busy, as well as playing 

“Pass the Fish” and “Fishy Pokey.”  Many sea creatures, including jelly fish, rainbow 

fish, sharks and dolphins will be created this week.  

 

On Thursday, July 25, the children will have fun at our Foam Party.  

Crank the tunes and watch the foam take over our backyard.  

 

 

 

  
Facebook- Check out what’s happening at Bobbie Noonan’s. LIKE us on our Facebook page.  

Fall Semester- The 2024-25 school year is soon approaching and we are almost to 

capacity. If you haven’t signed up for the new school year please contact Mrs. Geri 

for registration forms. Our new school year  begins Monday, August 12. 

Information regarding the new school year will be sent home soon. If you don’t 

receive anything by the end of July, please call the office.  

School Supply lists can be found on our website.  


